
 

 
 

 
CITY OF HARRAH 
SPECIAL MEETING 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
HARRAH CITY COUNCIL & HARRAH PLANNING COMMISSION 
NOVEMBER 8, 2021 
 
The City Council and the Harrah Planning Commission for the City of Harrah met at 6:00 
p.m. on Monday, November 8, 2021 at City Hall, at 19625 NE 23rd Street, Harrah, Oklahoma 
for a Special Meeting. 
 
ALL ITEMS ON THIS AGENDA, INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO ANY AGENDA ITEM 
CONCERNING THE ADOPTION OF ANY ORDINANCE, RESOLUTION, CONTRACT, 
AGREEMENT, OR ANY OTHER ITEM OF BUSINESS, ARE SUBJECT TO AMENDMENT, 
INCLUDING ADDITIONS AND/OR DELETIONS.  THIS RULE WILL APPLY TO EVERY 
INDIVIDUAL AGENDA ITEM WITHOUT PROVIDING THIS SAME AMENDMENT LANGUAGE 
WITH RESPECT TO EACH INDIVIDUAL AGENDA ITEM.  SUCH AMENDMENTS SHOULD BE 
RATIONALLY RELATED TO THE TOPIC OF THE AGENDA ITEM, OR THE GOVERNING BODY 
WILL BE ADVISE TO CONTINUE THE ITEM.  THE GOVERNING BODY MAY ADOPT, 
APPROVE, RATIFY, DENY, DEFER, RECOMMEND, AMEND, STRIKE, OR CONTINUE ANY 
AGENDA ITEM.  WHEN MORE INFORMATION IS NEEDED TO ACT ON ITEM, THE 
GOVERNING BODY MAY REFER TO THE MATTER ITS CITY/TRUST MANAGER, STAFF 
ATTORNEY OR THE RECOMMENDING BOARD, COMMISSION OR COMMITTEE: 

 
  

 Roll Call 
 

At roll call the following members were present:  Mayor Danny Trent, Vice-Mayor 
Cass Smith, Councilor Paul Wiegert, Councilor Tom Barron, and Councilor Chris 
Lally.  Absent:  None.  Planning Chairman Bill Lisby, Vice-Chairman Jeff Brzozowski, 
Member Cary Lacefield, and Member Steve Scalzo.  Others present: City Manager 
Mike Bower and Guest Guy Henson.  

 
 Discussion between the City Council and Harrah Planning Commission in regards to the 

issues the city is facing with the addition of the turnpike and the new construction 
throughout the city to include but no limited too: permits, applications (PUD), rezones, 
annexation, plats, building plans, etc.  This is a workshop between the two governing 
bodies and no action will take place.     

 

The purpose of this special meeting between the Harrah City Council and the Harrah 
Planning Commission was to bring issues surrounding the growth and development of 
Harrah.  The two groups discussed the need to allow more time to study plans, plats, the 
overuse of the PUD zoning and making sure the engineer has plenty of time to review each 
new development and present the findings before they come back to planning and to council.   
This workshop was for discussion only and no formal action was taken. 
 
The meeting of the Harrah City Council and the Harrah Planning Commission adjourned at 
7:05 p.m. 
 
__________________________    _______________________  
Mayor        Deputy Clerk 


